
Community 
 
Our Teacher Support website contains a community area where Cambridge teachers 
worldwide can share ideas or simply ask questions. There is a discussion forum specific 
to Cambridge Primary called the ‘Cambridge Primary’ discussion forum.  

To participate in discussions in our teacher community, go to Teacher Support and 
login.  

1. Click 'Community' on the menu at the top of the screen. 
2. Click on 'Discussion Forums'. 
3. Scroll down the screen until you come to the 'Cambridge Primary' discussion 

forum in the 'Cambridge Primary and Secondary 1' section.  

If you do not have a login to this website, the Teacher Support coordinator in your 
school can give you one. If you are not sure who this is, ask your examinations officer. If 
he or she is unable to help, please send an email to info@cambridgeinternational.org.  

The 'Cambridge Primary' discussion forum: 

 hosts interesting discussions on different aspects of teaching 
 is supported by an expert Primary moderator 
 provides opportunities to talk to over 30 000 Cambridge teachers around the 

world 
 contains discussion topics clearly visible in ‘threads’, so it's easier to follow a 

discussion. 

 

 

 

https://teachers.cie.org.uk/
mailto:info@cambridgeinternational.org

